[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Snow Community,
With confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Michigan, it is imperative that we educate ourselves regarding the FACTS behind the virus.  Please access Wayne County Health Department at the following URL for updates:
https://www.waynecounty.com/departments/hhvs/wellness/novel-coronavirus-information.aspx
At Snow, we are taking measures to increase focus on cleaning and disinfecting all surfaces including desks, floors, bathrooms, door handles and cafeteria.  The kitchen will no longer have open salad bar and share tables. We are encouraging students to wash their hands frequently and thoroughly as good hygiene practices help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 
If your child is sick, please keep them at home.  Avoid touching your face with unwashed hands.  Wash your hands often with soap and warm water for at least 30 seconds. Use alcohol based hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol if soap and warm water are not available. Disinfect frequently used surfaces as much as possible. 
Please reach out to me if you have any questions/concerns 313-827-6250.
Sincerely,
Amal Alcodray
Snow Principal
